
 

 

  

STATEMENT 

Suspension of proof of vaccination against COVID-19 within the 

House of Commons precinct  

Ottawa, Ontario – June 16, 2022 

The Honourable Anthony Rota, in his role as Chair of the Board of Internal Economy, reports that the 

Board has decided to suspend the requirement for individuals to be fully vaccinated against COVID-19 to 

be allowed within the House of Commons Precinct. This decision is effective as of June 20, 2022.  

Until further notice, the measures regarding the use of masks in the House of Commons precinct remain 

in place until June 23, 2022. For more information on the mandatory use of masks in the House of 

Commons precinct, please read this statement.  

The health and safety of all individuals entering the House of Commons precinct remains a priority. 

Anyone who is experiencing cold, flu or COVID-like symptoms, or who has been in close contact with 

someone who is experiencing these symptoms, is reminded not to access the House of Commons 

precinct. 
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